
RECREATION BOARD                                              APRIL 11, 2023 

 

MEMBERS: 

Julie LaRue, Chairman 

Tim Thompson 

David Allen (absent) 

Bryan Meck (absent) 

 

Also present:  Mark Cain, Recreation Director 

 

The meeting began at 6:36 

 

MINUTES: 

 

The March 4, 2023 minutes were tabled due to a lack of a quorum. 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT: 

 

The Easter egg hunt went really well and was attended by 200 to 300 children.  Mr. Cain said 

that the Victor Key Club was very helpful and will pass on a thank you to them.  Mr. Bonnie 

Lew dressed up as the Easter bunny. 

 

SUMMER RECREATION: 

 

Mr. Cain said that he is in the process of hiring the summer recreation employees.  He will need 

to hire 3 C.I.T.’s and one leader.  The staff meeting will be held on June 10, 2023 for first aid 

training and CPR training for the leaders. 

 

The date for recreation registration at Mertensia Park lodge will be held on May 8 & 9 from 

5:30-7:00 PM. for Farmington residents.  May 10 & 11 will be registration for non residents. 

 

With the removal of the pavilion at the Farmington Town Park a 30 ft X 60 ft tent that will cover 

the concrete pad will be used for the summer recreation program and the July 3 celebration. 

 

Mr. Cain said that he has scheduled a bounce house, water slide and tornado tee’s to come to the 

parks and field trips scheduled to Seabreeze and bowling. 

 

JULY 3 CELEBRATION: 

 

The band Paulsen and Baker are scheduled. Fireworks are all set. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 PM. 

 

The next meeting will be held on May 16, 2023 at 6:30. 

 

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes. 

 

 


